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Dear Parent, 
 
This week has whizzed by and the children have been working hard to be the best version of themselves. 
They have enjoyed being altogether on the BIG playground and it has been lovely to see them playing 
together. 

 

Thank you to Year 1 parents and grandparents, who joined us for Mrs. William’s collective worship all 

about forgiveness. The children all spoke beautifully and clearly, as they gave great examples of when they 

have given or received forgiveness. Well done, you projected your voices brilliantly!  

Some Year 3 pupils took part in a variety of different golf activities alongside lots of other schools and had a 

fantastic time! Year 2 had the most incredible day at Chester Zoo - the sun was shining and all of the 

animals were out to play…even the tiger cubs! And thank you to Mrs. Bennett for working with Year 4 to 

further develop their debating skills!  
   

   

 

Why not follow us on Facebook to see what Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School get up 

to on a typical school day? 
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If anyone has any free time to come into school to help Mr. Whelan with tidying up the courtyard or 

painting the wooden furniture in Reception class, please let him or Mrs. Lloyd (in the office) know. Many 

thanks in advance! 

Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website. 
 
Our average school attendance is 95.68% so thank you to everyone for making this a priority! 

Absence requests will be authorised only if the circumstances are deemed exceptional. 

School WILL BE OPEN AS NORMAL on the planned strike day: Tuesday 2nd May. 

Save the Date: 
 

Thursday 4th May Reception class prayers – Please join us in the hall for 
Collective Worship. If you would like to bring along any 
donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Friday 5th May 
 
Year 4 children will be 
organising a Bake Sale 
after school to raise 
money for Alder Hey 
Hospital. (Dietary 
requirements will be 
catered for.) Please bring 
cash. 

King’s Coronation  - a royal picnic and dress like royalty! 
 
Parents and grandparents are welcome to join us for a 
picnic on the school field (weather dependent) 11:45am 
– 1:30pm. Please enter through the green gates via the 
car park.  
Children are invited to ‘DRESS LIKE ROYALTY’ on the day 
and will parade around the field before they go back into 
school.  
 

Monday 8th – Friday 12th 
May 

Year 6 SATs Week! 

Thursday 18th May Year 6 class prayers– Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship with Sarah Batchelor. If you would like to bring along 
any donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Thursday 25th May  Year 5 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship with Sarah Batchelor. If you would like to bring along 
any donations for the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Tuesday 20th June Sports Day 
 

Thursday 22nd June Reserve Sports Day 
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The safety of our children is of the utmost importance – please ensure you phone, email or send a School 
Spider message to Mrs. Lloyd or Mrs. Taylor in the office to report an absence and/or changes to pick up 
arrangements.  
 
E-Safety continues to be a priority within school as well as at home. Please click on 
the link for further information and guidance. https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/online-safety/ 
 
Please can I remind you that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds and they must be kept on a lead 
during drop off and pick up times. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Please come closer to your child’s class teacher at the end of the school day so that the children can spot 
you more easily – many thanks. 
 
If the Cost of Living Crisis is affecting you and your family in any way at all, please do not hesitate to come 
and talk to me in confidence so we can find a way to help.  
 
Pupil Premium is funding to improve education outcomes for pupils in schools. You may be eligible for 
funding without realising it and the funding can support many aspects of your child’s education. Please 
click on the link to find out more information or pop into school for a chat. 
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/free-school-meals 
 
Have a lovely long weekend, 
 

Theresa Rainford 
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